m COMMERCE
DEPARTMENT

ENERGY ASSISTANCE PROGRAM

ATTENTION:

PER MINNESOTA’S GOVERNER TIM WALZ “STAY AT HOME”
EXECUTIVE ORDER, ENERGY ASSISTANCE IS NOT MEETING WITH
CLIENTS IN PERSON AT THIS TIME.

WE ARE AVAILABLE:
v MONDAY THRU FRIDAY 8:00 AM TO 4:30 PM.

YOU CAN CONTACT OUR OFFICE BY:

v/ PHONE: (218) 281-9080
v’ FAX: (800)-475-3102
v EMAIL: CAPFAX@TVOC.ORG

IF YOU ARE HAVING AN ENERGY EMERGENCY OR A “NO
HEAT” SITUATION PLEASE CONTACT (218) 281-9080 AND LEAVE
YOUR MESSAGE.

WE ASK FOR YOUR PATIENCE DURING THE COVID-19 VIRUS
OUTBREAK.

STAY HOME AND STAY SAFE!



